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AGENDA

Attendees: Eric Martinez, Carly Pye, Danyelle Sheffield, Dawn Jones, Edwin Torres, Vanneza Tobon, Steve Hoke, Renella Mitchell, Jacqueline Clarke
1. Introduction & Moment of Silence 

The meeting was called to order at 10:03 AM by Eric Martinez. 

2. Review / Approval of Agenda and Minutes. 
Agenda and Minutes approved.                                       

Discussion: 
A. Community Update. (Standard)
Dawn Jones shared that Ryan White case management, Maternal/Child Health, HIV/AIDs program have relocated to 1701 s 23rd st, Fort Pierce, across from Lawnwood Hospital. The ADAP program, HOPWA, Linkage to Care, HIV testing programs are still located in the Ave C building. Case management is located on the North wing, there's an entrance over on the North wing, and then there's the main entrance into the front of the building. Eventually every program, even dental, will move to the new building. Only WIC will remain in Ave C. Dawn will confirm if WIC department will allow their space to be shared for meetings. 

Edwin shared that the rising number of COVID has made it difficult to provide testing in the community. 

B. Membership Application submitted online. (Update)
Monica shared that she has received one application. Monica 

Eric stated that everyone needs to fill out the application to update their information.
Monica will look into an easier process of submitting application online through the website. 

 C. Website Update.
Monica shared that the website has been updated with HIV 101 video, it’s an hour-long video. The information is coming directly from the department of health. The meeting minutes are currently up to date besides the minutes that is being voted/approved today. 
 D. New Members  
Eric suggested that incentives such as stipends or gift cards would help with recruitment and retention of both consumers and providers. 

Dawn suggested having people complete a questionnaire to understand why people are not coming back once they complete orientation; a 3-question survey. Dawn stated that virtual meetings can hinder patients to participated due to limited minutes on their phones. And that transportation can hinder people to participate in-person. 
Steve suggested having a mentor or someone to guide new members because it can be difficult to understand all of the committees. Steve stated that many Part B areas are having issues with recruitment. 

Jacqueline Clarke suggested giving the survey to providers so that they can distribute it to clients. 

Meeting adjourned.
Membership                                  &                                                 Public Relations �Committee Meeting





Facilitator: Eric Martinez


Date: 1/13/22


Time: 10:00 AM


Location: Teleconference





Monica Adelphonse


Health Planner





















































